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Hello Everyone,  

It seems that the weeks are flying by, how can it be 

Friday again already?  

This week we hear from our youngest students. EYFS 

will share with you what they have been up to so far 

this term.  

By the time you read this Mr Duncan will be on his 

way to the UK for medical treatment. Mr Duncan has 

set work for his classes which are being covered by 

staff here at the school.  I am sure that you will all join 

me in wishing Mr Duncan well.  Fingers crossed he will 

return back to us soon.  

Year 6 can breathe a sigh of relief as they have 

completed their SAT’S this week. It will be Year 2’s 

turn in a fortnight. I am sure you will hear how your 

child has done in the coming weeks.  Year 11 are flying 

through their exams with the end almost in sight.  

Please can any outstanding payments for the new 

school hoodies be paid as soon as possible. You can 

contact Natasha at the school if you have any issues 

regarding these payments. Also if you have any 

outstanding book vouchers that were awarded to 

students these must be redeemed by May 31st. We 

are finding it very difficult to keep track of monies and 

the budget when we are receiving orders at all 

different times.  

We do apologise for this and any subsequent 

vouchers awarded will have an expiration date on 

them.  

So until next week, that’s it for now. 

 

Mrs Maggott 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Meet Miss Wilson 

 

Hello everyone, 
My name is Georgina Wilson and I am the new 
secondary Humanities teacher. I teach History, 
Geography and RE. I have been teaching for 2 years 
and really enjoy sharing my passion for History and 
Geography with my students. I am a keen 
sportswoman, having trained in Badminton and Kung 
Fu in the UK 5 nights a week for many years, and I 
have really enjoyed the opportunity to teach Kung Fu 
to the Students and local community here on the 
Island. I hope to organise a Badminton club soon also. 
As a Geographer by training, the offer to come and 
live and work on a volcanic island with so much 
character was an opportunity I could not pass up. 
While it was daunting moving so far from the UK, 
away from my family and friends, I have not regretted 
my decision at all and love the new life I have made 
here. Everyone is so friendly and welcoming and I 
cannot wait to explore more of the Island over the 
coming months. 
 
  
See you all soon! 
Miss Wilson  
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Arts and Crafts Show 2022 in celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

 

Primary Class Entry Home Entry 

Nursery Trolls from the Three Billy Goats 
Gruff 

A crown collage 

Reception Dinosaur Collage using natural 
materials 

A crown collage 

Years 1 & 2 A textured painting inspired by 
nature 

A gift of a turtle using recycled 
materials suitable for the Queen 

Years 3 & 4 Ocean inspired bowls in the style of 
Romero Britto 
 

A collage greetings card for the 
Queen using Ascension’s plant 
forms as sources of inspiration 

Years 5 & 6 Collage portrait of Her Majesty  The 
Queen 

A 3D crown fit for a queen 

Years 5 & 6 A Giant Royal Postage Stamp A greetings card for the queen in 
celebration of her Platinum Jubilee 

Secondary Class Entry Home Entry 

Year 7 A shell sculpture inspired by a 
pattern artist 

A greetings card for the queen in 
celebration of her Platinum Jubilee 

Year 7 A turtle painting inspired by abstract 
patterns 

A 3D wearable hat using recycled 
materials suitable for a Queen’s 
Garden Party 

Year 8 A cushion cover inspired by ‘Nature’ The Queen’s Corgi/Horse in chalk 
pastels 

Year 8 A painting inspired by local flowers A 3D wearable hat using recycled 
materials suitable for a Queen’s 
Garden Party 

Year 9 Zentangle Portraits – self or other A mixed media study of the queen 
Year 9 A decorative clay pot inspired by sea 

world 
A portrait inspired by Picasso 

All students 
3-11 

‘My Kind of Art’ – Draw what you love to draw.  
You are allowed to make a drawing or painting in one medium or mixed 

media of your choice.  Scale is optional. 

Yrs 3 - 11 Writing Competition – Poem – ‘If I were a Queen for a day…’ 
 

Yrs 3 - 11 Poster Competition – Design a poster illustrating how to care for our local 
/global environment with the message ‘Keep Green in Honour of our 
Queen’ 

 

Deadline for all entries –– Please send entries to school for Monday 30th May 2022. 


